
Tuesday, January 27, 10:00 a.m. 
  Beaver County Fairgrounds, Minersville 

 

 

The Townsend Ground Squirrel is taking over the farms on the Milford Flat. The 

problem is getting much worse each year. This year we want to try to put together 

a control program for the 

squirrels before the alfalfa greens 

up. Dr. Terry Messmer, USU 

Extension, Wildlife Specialist, 

will discuss the best methods of 

control and we will go out to the 

fields and actually do some 

baiting. If we can get everyone 

that is affected by the problem to 

come and participate we will get 

better control. So call up your 

neighbor and tell them to come. 
 

Refreshments will be provided by 

Intermountain Farmers 

 

 

For more information contact : 

 

Mark Nelson, 

USU Extension Agent 

(435) 438-6450 

mark.nelson@usu.edu 

 


